

President Tim White Office of the President Administration Building Room 105 PO Box 443151 Moscow, Idaho 83844-3151



Dear President White,

Please furnish me with the following information not later than May 6th, 2007. You may respond electronically using standard office programs and standard e-mail programs or by written means.

Any and all e-mail, Friday Letters, or other written guidance distributed from the President's office since you assumed that position sent to faculty, staff, and or students concerning use of the University of Idaho computers or computing system for elections, electioneering or for commercial purposes.

List all senders and recipients to or from Ludmilla Saskova's University of Idaho e-mail account Ludmilla@uidaho.edu with any reference to NoSuperWalmart.com, citizens@list.nosuperwalmart.com, Frontline on Walmart or any such electronic transmissions concerning WalMart, SuperWalMart, Big Box Stores, or the Big Box Store Ordinance in Moscow, Idaho. This includes any slightly different spelling or syntax differences that may be encountered in e-mail. This includes breaking out the lists to show individual addresses rather than just the "To" line such as Ludmilla@uidaho.edu or citizens@list.nosuperwalmart.com.

Copies of all e-mail sent or received between February 15th, 2007 and April 15th using Susan Mahoney's University of Idaho e-mail account maho5904@uidaho.edu.

Please remember that the Idaho Code 9-340A(1) and the Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act of 1974 as amended, 34CFR, Part 99 do not allow the University of Idaho to conceal acts by students, staff, faculty members that exceed the University of Idaho Computer Use Policies, the State of Idaho Computer Use Policies, or Federal Computer Use Policies.

Sincerely,

Dave Glasebrook

Exhibit B Page 1 of 1